
 

JUNE 2010 

 Taranaki Beekeeping Club 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
20th JUNE 2010 

At # 685 Uruti Road 
2.00pm 

Tour of a modern commercial extraction plant  
(which will take about an hour to an hour and a half,)  

 
Annual General Meeting 

 
Honey Competition 

(followed by the results, then a cup of tea and a bun). 
  

Directions: After leaving the Waitara - Urenui straights and the Brewery, you descend into a valley and 
the main road becomes very curvaceous with the Uruti turn off on your right.  
If you cross the small bridge and come to several long straight stretches of road. then you have passed 
Uruti and the Uruti valley road.  
Stephen and Fiona live in the Uruti Valley on the Uruti Road, about 6 Km. from the Main Road North, 
number 685 on the left hand side of the road.  
Going up the Uruti Road, if you come to the tunnel through the hillside you have gone too far!  
The whole journey will take about forty five to fifty minutes from New Plymouth to get there.  
 

If anyone needs transport we will try to arrange a vehicle to get you there.  
Contact Adrian if you are willing to give members a lift or if you need a lift. (06 753 4681)  

 
Bring a sample of your honey to the meeting for the competition . There will be just two classes in the com-

petition: Liquid Honey and Crystallized Honey.  
 

Remember that Honey looks better in glass jars! See you there - Adrian. 

AGENDA 


